

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made; Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the Visitor's Center. Please pick up enough for you and your family as you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN MAY 14, 2023



WELCOME **PRAISE LEADER -** Bill Reed

Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah - # 390 I'll Be List'ning - # 988

> PRAYER - Jack Duplichan SCRIPTURE READING Proverbs 31:10, 25-30

> > The Breaking Of Bread

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Travis Birdwell PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Precious Memories - # 545

MESSAGE - Bob Payne "My Mother's Prayers" 2 Timothy 1:3-7

Lord, I'm Coming Home - # 936 To Canaan's Land I'm On My Way - # 867

CLOSING PRAYER - Foy Brown

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

STEVE DYER'S surgery went very well. He was released Monday and is now awaiting test results.

BOB PAYNE had carpal tunnel surgery on Wednesday, May 10th.

JERRY SHAW had his gall bladder removed last Saturday and was released from the hospital Sunday, May 7th. He is now recuperating at home.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Birdwell, Alyssa Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Barbara Brown, Keith Brown, Christy Burkhalter, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Eleanor Cox, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Randy Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Rusty Ressler, James Rowell, Bill Sherrill, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an update at your earliest convenience.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Lilly & Alyssa Blalack

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwelltravisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenaultdhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davisbobbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkinsdougndiann@gmail.com
Bob Paynebpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poerpoe9@hotmail.com
Barry Riversbrivers@eastex.net
PULPIT MINISTER:
$Bob\ Payne:bpayne 1 @suddenlink.net$
FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
$David\ Chenault: dhchenault@gmail.com.com$
CHILDREN'S MINISTER:
$Janet\ Thompson:drjanett 55@gmail.com$
CHURCH SECRETARY:
$Rene\'e\ Hampton:office@southmainchurch.com$
CHURCH TREASURER:
Rodger Poe:rpoe9@hotmail.com

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt DEACONS:

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Ryan Haney, Eli Enriquez!!!

COLLEGE GRADUATES

Matt and **Brooke Linthicum** (our only father-daughter duo!) graduated from Texas State Technical College on Friday, May 5th, each with a degree in Automation and Controls Technology.

Ashleigh Sugg graduated from Texas A&M University on Thursday, May 11th, and plans to pursue a Master of Science & Agricultural Leadership Education & Communications degree.

Victoria Walker graduated from Faulkner University in December with a degree in Accounting and walked the stage on Friday, May 5th.

Congratulations to all of our 2023 College Graduates!!!

YOUNG @ HEART

Every third Friday night is Game Night for the Young at Heart! Bring your favorite games and a food or snack to share and join us at 5:30 PM Friday evening, May 19th, in the Fellowship Hall. If you can't make it at that time, just come when you can!

LADIES VISITATION

All ladies are invited to participate in our monthly visitation this Tuesday morning, May 16th. Meet at 10:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall to pair up and grab some goodie bags to carry to those you are going to visit.



Plans are in the works to celebrate our Graduating Seniors on Sunday, May 21st! Stay tuned for more info!

If you know of a Graduating Senior that was missed, please contact David or Lynna Chenault ASAP so that the list can be updated and <u>all</u> of our seniors can be recognized.